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“I condemn the attack on the convoy of Palestinian Prime Minister Rami Hamdallah in Gaza earlier 
today and wish those injured a speedy recovery. This grave incident must be promptly investigated 
and the perpetrators brought to justice. 
 
Until the legitimate Palestinian Authority is fully empowered in Gaza, Hamas has the responsibility to 
ensure that the Government is able to carry out its work in the Strip without fear of intimidation, 
harassment and violence. 
 
I commend the Prime Minister’s leadership and continuing efforts to address the dire humanitarian 
situation in Gaza and achieve reconciliation. Those who inspired and perpetrated today’s attack seek 
to undermine these efforts and destroy the chances for peace. They must not be allowed to succeed.” 
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